(OPY.
Llopd's Register of Shippmyg,

71, Fenchurch Street, 5O, 3.

3rd August, 1934.

Dear Sir,

with reference to the machinery plans of

Ee the motor vessels "CONSUL HORN", "HENRY HORN", "MARIE HORN"

and "THERESE HORN", which were returned to you on the 27th
ultimo, I shall be glad if you will arrange to forward to
this Office, as soon as possible, coples of these plans.

If, however, you find this impracticable,
I shall be glad if you will return the original plans with
a view to photostat coples being made in this Office.

I am, Dear S81r,

Yours falthfully,

Secretary.

A, Chisholm, Esq.,
HAMBURG

».s. T may say that coples of the electric light plans ‘are
also required.
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